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Council Memorandum 

Date: February 7, 2023 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Smeaton 

Re: Traffic Calming on King Street between Lindsay Street and Logie Street 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Smeaton, regarding Traffic Calming on King 

Street in Lindsay, be received; 

That staff report back with options, recommendations as well as budget implications by 

Q3, 2023; and 

That this Memorandum be brought forward for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

This road is used as a major artery at all times of day to get from downtown Lindsay to 

Highway 36. There is currently only one stop sign between Lindsay Street and Highway 

36. Residents and Kawartha Lakes Police Services agree that there is a major safety 

concern in terms of speeding on this stretch of road. This safety concern may be 

alleviated by applying different traffic calming methods.  

 


